
The UNC Department of Transportation & Parking and APO 

will hold the Annual Charity Bicycle Auction to benefit APO 

charities:

WHEN: Thursday, September 3, 5:30 p.m. 

WHERE: Business School Deck (bottom level)
Parking is available in the back of the Bowles Lot (near the deck).

Viewing of the bikes will be at the Business School Deck, 5:00 p.m. to 5:30 

p.m.; the auction will begin immediately thereafter.  Cash or personal 

checks are accepted.

Hundreds of bicycles 

available for auction 

will be available for 

viewing!  


